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The Lexington City School Board met on June 23, 2020, at 12:00 pm via Zoom video 
conference. Present: Timothy Diette, Owen Collins, Mollie Fox, Tammy Dunn, Glenn Sullivan, 
Rebecca Walters-Superintendent, Stephanie Burch-Clerk. 
 
Upon motion of Mr. Collins, seconded by Mr. Sullivan, the Board approved the Agenda, with one 
change. The date of the next Board meeting was incorrect. 
 
No Public Comment. 
 
Communications, Ms Walters read a letter that was addressed to the Superintendent from 
Fintan McGrath with a request for H. Waddell Elementary to implement Disc Golf. He stated in 
his letter that he and his father had been playing while social distancing themselves this 
spring/summer. 
 
Upon motion of Ms. Fox, seconded by Ms. Dunn, the Board approved the amended school 
calendar. Ms. Walters explained that it was amended as much as possible to still agree with the 
Rockbridge County High School calendar. State requirements are being met. Health safety is 
being taken into serious consideration, and the calendar meets the needs of teachers and staff 
to be able to prepare themselves before school starts. 
 
Upon motion of Mr. Sullivan, seconded by Ms. Dunn, the Board accepted the resignation of 
Jordan Clark effective June 17, 2020. 
 
Upon motion of Mr. Collins, seconded by Ms. Dunn, the Board adjourned at 12:34 pm. 
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